

12 February 2018

Carlos Peralta, Project Manager Cambridge Redevelopment Authority 255 Main Street, 4th Floor Cambridge, MA 02142

Dear Carlos,

Thank you so much for the first half of your Forward Fund grant of \$8,143 for the canoe/kayak launch at Magazine Beach Park. We will request the second half of the grant AFTER the project is completed this summer. (And we look forward to reporting that accomplishment!)

We are thrilled that, at long last, in 2018, we are moving from planning to implementation of parts of our Phase 2 Plan—with the canoe/kayak launch and outlook and interpretative signs.

A new 501c3, we are committed to working with the State (DCR), the City and the community to see this 17-acre green open space along the Charles revitalized. We are also committed to continuing to provide summer programs at the park, encouraging children and adults, both, to be outside and moving.

Your support makes all of this possible.

Sincerely,

Cathie Zusy President Magazinebeach.org

No goods or services were exchanged for your gift. Magazine Beach Partners, Inc is a 501c3. Our EIN# is: 82-2453586

Magazine Beach Partners, Inc. 202 Hamilton Street, Cambridge, MA 02139 (617) 868-0489

**Directors:** Cathie Zusy, President, Ken Carson, Clerk, Marge Amster, Treasurer, Brian Conway, Olivia Fiske, Richard Garver, Decia Goodwin, Peter Klinefelter & Heather Safforian